
School Mask Policy

To Whom It Concerns,

I am sending in this letter to ask that you add the request of changing school mask policy to the school board
agenda for the next meeting.  

Jay Inslee said that mask policies will be ending largely on March 21st, 2022. Other changes were starting as soon
as March 1st, 2022. This is showing that we are moving forward in the right direction. 

As you can see with all the students starting to have rallys and walkouts. They are showing you what they want.
Listen to them and hear their voices.  Now is the time to stand up for the students and show them that we care
about them. Give them the chance to go to school like they want with or without the mask. Let them get back to
learning and show their smiles again. 

We can go into a restaurant and eat with people we don't know and not wear a mask, but you can not be in a
classroom of friends you have know for years? That is much easier trace contacting.

Other school districts have stood up and done it, let's do the same. 

Thank you, for the time and effort you put into this district.

Sincerely,
Julia Catlett

julia c <rockyjulia84@hotmail.com>
Sat 2/19/2022 7:27 PM

To:Espy, Kate <espy@skschools.org>; Berg, John <berg@skschools.org>; Pickard, Brian <pickardb@skschools.org>; daily@skschool.org
<daily@skschool.org>;


